
To whom it may concern, 

                                               June 2020 

                                               NIDEC-READ CORPORATION 

                                               President & CEO, Toshiyuki Otsuka 

 

Announcement of Korean Subsidiary Relocation 

 

We are pleased to announce that NIDEC-READ KOREA CORPORATION is going to be 

relocated to the following address effective June 29th, 2020. 

 

[New Office Location] 

Company name : NIDEC-READ KOREA CORPORATION 

New Address : 10, Songjeol-ro, Heungdeok-gu, Cheongju-si, Chungcheongbuk-do, Korea 

 (TEL) +82-43-276-2840, (FAX) +82-43-276-2844 

 

[Effective Date] 

Monday, June 29th, 2020  : Operation starts (Admin., Sales and Development Division) 

Wednesday, July 1th, 2020 : Factory start-up (Board Test Division and Factory) 

 

Should you have any questions on the relocation, please feel free to contact us.  

We look forward to seeing and serving you at the new and improved office surroundings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


